Rosenberg Corey

From: Cliff Jensen <jensenpmi@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:07 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Rent control

We have 3 rental houses as our retirement income--- we have 2 small houses in Washington county and another small
house in multnomah county- please do not pass the rent control bill- we are considerate landlords and our rents are
reasonable-- don't punish the majority for the actions of a few!!!

Thank you,

Dodie Jensen

Home is where your heart is!

Dodie Jensen, Broker
Tarr Realty NW
503.793.2816
Dodiejensen@msn.com



